

Monthly News & Updates

June 2025| Issue 50

Upcoming Events

June 15th-20th - first week of SLAM Westminster Presbyterian

- SLAM Westminster Presbyterian (Grand Rapids), Mosaic Collective, Jesuit High School, & UNIQUE Learning Center June 22nd-27th SLAM Avondale Presbyterian, Westminster Presbyterian (Portland), St. Luke Lutheran, First United Methodist Church June 29th-July 4th SLAM -Village Church

SLAM

If you are interested in scheduling a SLAM trip for summer 2026, please contact Darren Begay at 509-930-7558 or Darrenmendingwings@gmail.com

Read More

Dancing Our Prayers

At the beginning of April groups came from Mennonite Mission Network and Dismantling the Doctrine of Discovery. Dancing Our Prayers is currently booked up for Spring of 2025, but we are booking for the 2025-2026 season! Please contact Dewy Bill at 509-949-0506 or dewymendingwings@gmail.com

Read More

School's Out for Summer Bash

We recently celebrated our students with our School's Out for Summer Bash! We are wishing a wonderful summer break to all of our students, and we look forward to picking up 4-1 youth in the fall.











Thank You Donors

Thank you to all of our donors! We appreciate your I hank you to all of our donors! We appreciate your support! If you would like to send an email if you have moved or have a new email or phone number, we would love to update your information. Please contact us as well if you have a new church home! We would love to make sure all our records are up to date. If you aren't currently a donor and you would like to be, Contact Keely at (509)930-2996 or keelymendingwings@gmail.com

Read More







Mending Wings |P.O. box 324, Wapato WA 98951 | 509-949-1923 |

Mending Wings | P.O. Box 324 | Wapato, WA 98951 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

